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Public Access (Car) 
Members of the public who need to access the 
Emergency Department should use the Maggie’s 
Centre entrance on Westburn Road or Cornhill 
Road entrances. There will be emergency parking 
in an area of the RACH car park. Please see map, 
which indicates the location of drop off, parking 
and the walking route to the ED entrance. 

Pedestrian Access  
The footpath leading from Foresterhill Road to and 
from ED and RACH will be closed, please see map 
for alternative route. 

All Staff  
Please be advised that you should not park in the 
RACH car park overnight and should instead use 
the Lady Helen Parking Centre on Foresterhill Road.
We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this 
essential work.
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Temporary Closure of normal access route to the 
Emergency Department at ARI and RACH
April 2022

Due to essential construction work, we are preparing for the installation of 
a link bridge connecting the new Baird Family Hospital to Aberdeen Royal 
Infirmary (ARI) and Royal Aberdeen Children’s Hospital (RACH).

To allow for this link to be made we must temporarily close the normal 
access route to the Emergency Department (ED) (also known as 
Accident and Emergency A&E) entrance, accessed from Foresterhill 
Road from 9pm on 28 April to 7am on 29 April.
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